## Benjamin PTO Board Meeting

## Monday, March 14, 2016

6:30 pm - IMC

- Welcome
- Secretary Report
  - February minutes approval
- Treasurer Report
- Principal Report
- Teacher Report
- Vice President/Dine to Donate
- Committee Reports
  - Box Tops-Carrie Baumann
  - Carnival- Erika Hunt
  - Hospitality- Mandy Fischer
  - Labels for Education- Barbara Johnson
  - My Coke Rewards- Aslihan Spaulding
  - Room Parent Coordinator- Ebony Nebel
  - School Directory- Jill Kramer
  - Spirit Wear- Barb Macke
  - Supply Kits- Shanna Phillips
  - Un-Raiser- Stacy Herren
  - Volunteer Coordinator- Traci Sweeney
- Old Business
  - Sidewalk update
- New Business
  - Officers for 2016
    - Stephanie Checchi and Carrie Baumann are stepping down from PTO leadership positions at Benjamin as they are turning to Junior High PTO.
    - Voting will take place at the April 11<sup>th</sup> 2016 meeting.
    - Amanda Fischer has put her name in the running for position of President for the 2016-2017 school year.
    - Shanna Phillips has agreed to remain treasurer for the 2016-2017 school year.
    - Any other President nominations?
    - Positions to be filled: Vice President, Secretary

Next PTO Meeting: April 11th at 6:30 pm